
Rooted and Grounded in Love For All (Ephesians 3:17)

Click here to give a staff shout out! Newsletter - Monday 11th March 2024

Amessage fromMrs Holmes

I am delighted to inform you that Mr Simon Rigg is the new Chair of
Governors of our school.

Thank you for the warm welcome into the role of Chair of the Local
Governing Committee. I am looking forward to continuing to work
alongside other governors, staff, parents, children and the wider
community as part of the Trust to make Forest of Galtres a great

place for all.

I would like to thank everyone who supported our Tesco Community
grant and voted for us with blue tokens in local stores. We are
thrilled to let you know that we won and will receive a grant of

£1500 to further develop our Forest Schools! This week, the children
helped with the development of our outdoor classroom laying bark.

Eco-Council is encouraging our families to take part in the Big Plastic
Count and information will be sent home today if you would like to

take part!

Litter Picking - Eco Council making a difference in their local community

https://forms.gle/QSBdFLqmYMqZwzECA


Important dates for your diary
Monday 11th March Parents’ Evenings this week Years 1 - 6

Monday 11th March British Science Week All Children will be celebrating this in
school.

Monday 11th March Living Yorkshire Chicks Arrive All Children will be a part of this magical
experience.

Monday 11th March Year 3/4 Football Cup match at FoG. Letters were sent on 6/3/2024

Monday 11th March We are celebrating Ramadan in school All Children

Thursday 14th March Non-Uniform Day for chocolate Easter
Fair donations

All Children

Friday 15th March Non-uniform day for Comic Relief School Council will be organising this for
all children. Please see the letter sent.

Monday 18th March, 10.30am Easter Church Service All Children will be attending and all
families are welcome to join us.

Monday 18th March, 3pm - 3.30pm Reading Plus Drop in for Parents Foxes class only. The gate will be open,
please go to the door Foxes exit from at

the end of the school day.

Monday 18th March History of York Homework Deadline We have been blown away by the
homework we have received so far!

Monday 18th March, 3.30pm Year 3/4 Girls Cup match (rearranged) Letters will be resent to Parents/Carers.



Our Reading Ambassadors did an amazing job with organising world book day!



Some of the amazing History of York homework that we
have received so far!

Attendance - W/C 4th March 2024

Target = 96%

100% 98% 98% 92% 100%

Whole School Attendance this week: 98%


